## PALOS VERDES PENINSULA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT Administration and Personnel

TO:

Lauren Sanders, Executive Director

South Bay United Teachers

FROM:

George M. Hardesty

Administrator of Personnel Services

DATE:

April 20, 1988

SUBJECT:

Memorandum of Understanding Between the Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District and the Palos Verdes Faculty

Association

A teacher who is granted leave to serve as a visiting teacher for the State, County, State College, or University system and who continues to receive reimbursement through the Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District shall, upon his/her return, be reinstated, unless he/she agrees otherwise, to the position held at the time the leave was granted, provided that conditions have not arisen which would have changed the unit member's location and type of work, had he/she remained on active service. The reinstatement status does not extend to extra-duty assignments.

GMH:b

Approveds

auren Sanders